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For  a more in-deiith look at 
thé:o[Pportunities in this 
market read the full -report , 

 The Ajtomotive Aftermarke t 
in thé So-utheasteni United 
States, prepared by the 
Market Research Centre. It 
includes spec-  ific opportu-nities, 

'market penetration strategies 
and key contacts. The report 
is avaifable online cit 
www.infoexport.gc.ca  
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Couldthis be your market? 
Complete report at 

www.infoexport.gc.ca  

to age. The  average -A■ehicie 
a ge in the U.S. waszl,);ear: 
in 1999 andis exFiécied to 
increase to 9:6 Years  in 
2003. Ciirrently;owners of 
9-year-old vehicles spèrid - 
more than US$1 billion  on  
automotive repairs — 7, more 
than any'other vehicle age 
group. Moreover, American 
drivers on average are putting 
an increasing number of 
kilometres on their , 
vehicles. Greater 
distances travelled 
every year, more 	 • 

vehicles on the road, 'tkt,.•  
and a gradual aging 

il of U.S. vehicles will 
ensure that the demand 
for aftermarket products 
continues to grow. 

Opportunities 
Even though traditional 
ahermarket parts such as 
'Park plugs and clutches 

Canadian exporters of 
automotive aftermarket 
products are well 
placed to take 	-- 
advantage of  
opportunities in 
the southeastern 
United States. 
Given the close p 
proximity to this 
market, no tariffs 
and the solid 
reputation of 
Canadian after-
market [products, 
Canadian exports 
will continue to 
grow. Moreover, 
Canadian 
companies are 	. 


